
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 
 

15. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Property located at 491 Base Line Road East - 
Request for Demolition of Heritage Listed Property 

 
 Sara Ameen and Ramel Mostafa, property owners – expressing appreciation to the 

London Advisory Committee on Heritage and the City Planner for reviewing their 
application; advising that they are in agreement with the recommendation; indicating that 
they are planning to build a single detached home on the property in compliance with the 
City of London by-law; noting that they have introduced themselves to some of the 
neighbours and some of them have supported their plans; indicating that she joined Ramel 
here in London five years ago, they got married and he has been teaching at Ivey for over 
six years now; pointing out that they have a two year old and they would just love to see 
their family grow in London, especially in Old South; thanking the Planning and 
Environment Committee for their time and consideration. 


